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December 18, 2023 

Ms. Shellie Blakeney 
Engineering and Technology Policy 
T-Mobile USA, Inc. 
601 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
North Building, Suite 800 

Washington, DC 20004 

Dear Shellie: 

Congratulations! This letter is to notify you that T-Mobile USA, Inc. ("T-Mobile") has completed the 
recertification process for the CTIA Business Continuity/Disaster Recovery Program ("Program") 
for the period July 1, 2023- June 30, 2024. CTIA deems T-Mobile is compliant with the principles 
and objectives of the Program and confirms T-Mobile has recertified that it has implemented and 
maintained the requirements set forth in the Program. 

Please ensure that the relevant employees of T-Mobile are aware of your recertification status. If 
you should have any questions concerning the recertification process, please contact Kathryn 
Dall'Asta, CTIA's Vice President and Deputy General Counsel, at (202) 736-3677 or 
kdallasta@ctia.org. 

CTIA commends T-Mobile for its ongoing leadership and participation in the CTIA Business 
Continuity/Disaster Recovery Program, and we look forward to continuing to work with T-Mobile 
on this important industry initiative. 

Sincerely, 
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Kathryn Dall'Asta 
Vice President and Deputy General Counsel 
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